
As we all hope for the sun to stay, we are looking forward to 
starting the holidays with the return of our annual summer fair on Friday 
19th July. Head over to the playing field and enjoy the activities available.

Break The Rules Day on Friday 5th July in 
exchange for donations of bottles of drink or 
bottles of anything that can be used as prizes at 
the fair. More details to follow. 
Non Uniform Day in exchange for a Teddy 
donation. On Monday 8th July all children and staff 
are invited to wear non uniform, all we ask for is to 
bring a teddy to donate for prizes at the fair. 

F.O.S.S

SUMMER FAIR 
Friday 19th July 2024

1:15pm – 4:00pm

Can you spare 30 mins? Many hands make light work 
(and lots of fun!). Volunteers are always welcome. Email 
friendsofspringwoodschools@gmail.com to sign up.

Raffle Tickets & Tokens! In the coming weeks we will be sending 
out an order form to order your raffle tickets and fair tokens in 
advance of the day.  Both can also be bought on the day.
The FOSS stands at the fair will be cash free and accepting only tokens. 
External vendors will not be accepting tokens and will be accepting 
cash/card payments. 

RAFFLE PRIZES & RULES…….
We have some fantastic prizes again this year 
including cash prizes, hampers, vouchers and 
even a signed PFC 125th Anniversary shirt!!!
After the top 3 prizes have been drawn, the 
remaining prizes must be claimed at the fair. 
That means if the winner is not present we 
will redraw. 


